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What’s new?  

>> First Achievement Awards  

Congratulations to Beechwood Nursery, Linthaugh 

Nursery and Arnwood Nursery all in Glasgow who 

are the first to gain their Oh Lila Bronze 

Achievement Award. 

The staff and pupils from Beechwood Nursery 

recently took part in the making of our Oh Lila and 

Rory film, showcasing the work they do. 

 

Visit the website to view the film or find out how 

your nursery can gain their achievement award. 
 

>>Great news for Glasgow 

We are delighted that Glasgow ADP has 

continued to support the Oh Lila programme 

across Glasgow City.  Further training dates are 

now arranged and will be advertised shortly. 
 

>> Eric puppets available buy 

Eric the squirrel puppets are now                                          

available to buy at a cost of £9.99                                                 

+ VAT and postage.  Contact 

Ohlila@alcoholpfocus-scotland.org.uk to place an 

order. 

 

Welcome…. 
 

To our 2nd Oh Lila 

newsletter. 

Oh Lila has had a busy few 

time the past few months 

including a trip to Belgium 

where the Resources 

displayed at the Eurocare 

Conference. 

 

It’s also been a busy start 

to 2015 with training being 

delivered across Glasgow, 

West Lothian and 

Renfrewshire. 

 

We now have over 400 

nurseries from across 

Scotland are members of 

the Oh Lila website. 
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